
Our students will be lifelong learners who will be resilient, compassionate, self-sufficient members of society.
CCSD will provide an environment that empowers every student, every day to transfer their learning to life.

Maintenance Board Report
06.25.25

The end of the school year has been busy and full of countless small jobs. We have completed the errand of 
emptying the middle and elementary schools for the start of demolition. The construction team has been 
moving fast, removing walls, sheetrock, and plumbing. I have been working with them on any questions or 
concerns they may have during the demo and providing any additional information needed. We have had to 
move and/or clear out a few extra spaces that were not brought to our attention earlier on. The middle school 
boilers for the gym have been removed and stored in the district's bus barn. We will sell them to recoup some 
money from installing them about two years ago. Currently, SISD is interested in them and will follow up with 
them on the price. McG. Construction will be placing materials out that they think the community would be 
interested in offering for free, also cutting down on dump run costs.                     

Maintenance is working out at the high school, catching up on work orders and taking care of ground 
maintenance. We will also be cleaning and performing maintenance on the vans and buses this summer. We 
plan to finish the stain on the high school and get the baseball concessions and bleacher building stained. With 
a whole crew dedicated to the high school this summer, we will be getting a lot done.

   The district has a signed agreement with Silver Bay for bus transportation for their incoming crew to be 
picked up from the ferry. In all, we have about six bus pick-ups scheduled. 
    The summer will be busy and challenging, but we are looking forward to the work and to completing our 
tasks.

Daniel Nelson
Maintenance Director


